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Memorandum 
 

To: All Employees 

 

From: W. Scott Rhodes, Senior Director of Human Resources 

 

Re: Appropriate immunizations to work in Henderson County Public Schools. 

 
 

Prior to your employment with Henderson County Public Schools, you will receive 

a health form from the Human Resource Department. 

 

Your doctor or health professional will be required to check Y (Yes) that all the 

appropriate immunizations are current before you may start work. 

 

The following immunizations are required by Henderson County Public Schools 

 

1. Tdap/Td – Pertussis(whooping cough), Tetnus and Diptheria 

2. MMR – Measles, Mumps and Rubella 

3. Varicilla - Chickenpox 

4. TB – Tuberculosis 

 

The Henderson County Health Department welcomes walk-ins for immunizations. 

Times are Monday - Friday 8:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. and 1:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

There will be a charge for these immunizations. 

 

NOTE: The Henderson County Health Department 

can NOT sign your health form or complete a 

physical exam. They can ONLY assist with providing 

the immunizations. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
“It is the policy of the Henderson County Public School System not to discriminate on the basis of race, ethnic origin, sex or disability in its educational programs, activities, or employment policies.” 


